Dear Faculty and Staff (or Students),

XXX School has been designated as an Ambassador School for Drive Electric Earth Day, a nationwide event designed to raise awareness of the benefits of electric vehicles.

Drive Electric Earth Day, a volunteer-organized effort that brings free EV ride-n-drive events to cities coast-to-coast, is organized nationally by Plug In America, the Sierra Club and the Electric Auto Association. Here is a recent article about an event of a similar campaign called National Drive Electric Week. https://cleantechnica.com/2016/09/27/2016s-largest-environmental-mass-mobilization-national-drive-electric-week/
As an Ambassador School, we invite you to attend the local Drive Electric Earth Day event taking place at [event address, date, time and main activities, such as ride-n-drives]. This is one of many events happening in April across the country. 

Our goal is to help youth learn about the clean-air benefits of these vehicles (LINK to PIA page on this https://pluginamerica.org/why-go-plug-in/faqs/) as many of them prepare to drive their first car. 

We will also be offering an educational lecture to our students.
